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We need you !

We are halfway into the project; the basic tool infrastructure is 
in place and has been validated on open-source projects. In the 
next two years (2015 — 2016) we intend to test the tools under 
realistic circumstances. That's why we need your help.

We seek software teams interested in state-of-the-art tooling. 
In particular, those teams that 

• Adopt agile practices 
(continuous integration, continuous delivery).

• Employ a version control system (SVN, GitHub).

• Track the issues (Bugzilla, JIRA).

• Monitor software quality 
(unit tests, static analysis, security vulnerabilities).

• Release often (at least internally).

We offer a seat in our industrial steering board.

• Meetings twice a year; discuss with likeminded people.

• Roadmap for future software engineering tools.

• Opportunities for student internships 
(e.g., see "Case Study: Assessing Test Quality” on p.5).

• Participation in Experiments 
(e.g., see "Case Study: Deciding What to Retest” on p.5).

• Possibilities for follow-up research projects.

 �6

How to join ? 

Contact Prof. Serge Demeyer 
(serge.demeyer@uantwerpen.be 
— 03/265.39.08) or Prof. Coen De 
Roover (cderoove@vub.ac.be — 
02/629.34.92). 

• Participation in the steering 
board is free of charge. 

• You send us a letter of intent, 
detailing what is most attractive to 
you. 

• You commit to attend one 
meeting per year. 

Current members 

Tool demonstration 

To learn more about what we achieved over the last two years, come to our tool 
demonstration: 

Tuesday, February 24th — 13:00 till 17:30 
Campus Middelheim, Universiteit Antwerpen 

Details (program, location, registration) at   http://soft.vub.ac.be/chaq/

Steering Board
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